

Tel: 01904 555606

Email: osbaldwick@york.gov.uk
Website: www.osbaldwickprimaryschool.co.uk

Osbaldwick primary School

# Osbaldwick School Newsletter

Friday, 1st July **2016** 

# **Dates for your diary**

Saturday 2nd July—Music Hub at The University—Orchestra and Choir

Monday 4th July—Y2/3/4—Musical Showcase 2.15pm—Parents and Carers welcome

Wednesday 6th July—Transition Day on both sites. Letter to follow.

Friday 8th July—Rec/Y1/Y5—Musical Showcase 2.15pm—Parents and Carers welcome

19th July—Y6 Midsummer Nights' Dream 2pm and 7pm

20th July—Y6 to Headingley

21st July—Y6 Leavers BBQ 5pm—6.30pm

22nd July— Y6 Leavers Assembly 9.15am—parents/carers of Y6 pupils welcome. Last day of school.



# Year 6 update

## Sports Day!

Thank you to all who came to Sports Day. The pupils worked well together as House Teams. We can announce that the winning House Team was 'Micklegate' with 337 points! Well done everyone!

Thank you to all parents and carers who came to the Parents Meetings this week. We thank you for your continued support.

As our Year 6 pupils enter their final weeks at our school, they have certainly been very busy. They enjoyed a residential trip to sunny Whitby where highlights included crabbing! As part of a mini module on construction and continuing a topic about the world of work some Year 6 pupils visited a construction site with Interserve. We are looking forward to the leavers' BBQ and assembly in a few weeks!







# Summer Festival 2016





Many thanks to our fantastic School Association for their hard work in organising the Summer Festival. We were lucky enough to have the climbing wall back as well as the skate park, bouncy castles and tea cup ride. Thank you all for coming to this great community event. We are already looking for-

ward to next year!

# School uniform reminder

Please note that leggings are not part of the school uniform and should not be worn to school.

### **Lost Property**

We have a large amount of lost property at both sites. We will be sending lost property to a charity shop periodically so please check if you think you have lost something!

### Race for Life

The Race for Life has been postponed until Monday due to the wet weather. We are already collecting sponsorship money so please return yours to school as soon as possible. We would also like to say thank you to our School Association for the donation of bottled water for this event.



# York Libraries Summer Reading Challenge 2016



Are you ready for some exciting, adventurous, mysterious and wonkalicious reading? The Summer Challenge 2016, a *free* event, will be celebrating 100 years of Roald Dahl. The Big Friendly Read will be happening in every library from 16 July, and we challenge all children aged 5 and over to read 6 books over the summer holidays.

Collect prizes for each book you read and when you have read all 6 you will get a medal and a certificate! Under 5's can take part in our Mini-Challenge. Sign up and get a sticker card and collect a sticker for each book you read. Once you have 6 stickers you will get a certificate!

100 children who complete the Summer Reading Challenge will win a gold and jewel encrusted ticket to come to a celebration event at Acomb Explore Library on Sunday 16 October. There will be a chance to win other prizes and take part in fun reading activities!

Sign up for the Summer Reading Challenge at your local library from Saturday 16th July!